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Mr. David Simmons 
City of Phoenix Planning & Development Department 
200 West Washington Street 
Phoenix, Arizona 85003 

RE: Z-61-19-2
Embrey Kierland PUD
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Dear, Paradise Valley Village Planning Committee Members; 
After further conversation with the developer’s representative regarding the proposed 
project located at 15826 North Scottsdale Road.  I want to express my support for the 
development as proposed by Embrey and revoke and withdraw my previous letter that 
was initially in opposition to this project.  

I fully support the project, and location and strongly encourage your approval subject to 
the stipulations provided by staff.   

Sincerely, 
Nelsen Partners, Inc. 

George A. Melara, AIA 
Vice President / Managing Director 
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